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Charla Bailey, director, international programs; Dr. Ana Maria Gonzalez, assistant professor, modern languages; Mtra. Sara Martinez, CEPE-UNAM Campus Taxco director; Dr. Annette Citzler, chair, International Education Committee; and Dr. Rosemary Dawson, director, Center for Professional Development, celebrate Martinez's visit to TLU to discuss study abroad opportunities that are available at CEPE-UNAM and the possibility of conducting TLU's Spanish Language and Literature Advanced Placement Summer Institute in Taxco, Guerrero, Mexico.

From the Provost’s office

Minutes from the Oct. 9 faculty meeting are available here and on the intranet. Faculty, please review before the next meeting on Nov. 13.   
News

NASA speaker – Dr. Scott Trappe, director of the Human Performance Laboratory at Ball State University in Muncie, Ind., will be on campus today for the Texas American College of Sports medicine 2007 Fall Lecture Tour. He will be speaking on “Exercising in Space” at noon in Moody Science 101.  This lecture will overview human adaptations to a space environment and describe how bed rest can serve as a model to simulate microgravity. Everyone is welcome. Pizza will be provided.
TLU’s Jazz Band, under the direction of Scott McDonald, will perform tonight at 7 p.m. in Wupperman Little Theatre. The concert will include a complete performance by the Jazz Band as well as a guest appearance by the jazz improvisation class. The jazz improvisation class is devoted to the study and art of jazz improvisation.  
Professional Activities
Dr. Rebecca A. Kosary, assistant professor of history, presented a paper at the annual meeting of the Southern Historical Association on Friday, Nov. 2, in Richmond, Va.  Dr. Kosary’s paper, entitled “To Punish and Humiliate the Entire Community:  The Impact of Rape and Sexualized Violence on African American Women in Texas, 1865-1868,” was part of a panel that examined the role of violence in shaping African American lives and communities.  

Malikah Pitts, director of First Year and Campus Programs, and Ginger Taylor, director of Student Activities, attended the National Orientation Directors Association (NODA) national conference in Dallas, Oct. 27- 30.  The 30th anniversary of the association was celebrated by 878 participants, the association’s largest attendance ever.  This was an opportunity to meet with other orientation professionals from across the country, learn about new trends in the profession, and gather valuable information to share with future TLU students and parents.   

Miscellaneous

Calling string musicians – If you took string lessons as a child, played in your high school orchestra, or would like to learn how to play the violin, viola, cello or bass, please contact Dr. Stephanie Teply at ext. 6026 or steply@tlu.edu for information about registering for private lessons or joining the TLU String Ensemble next semester!  
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Alpha Kappa Psi pledges picked up trash around campus on Saturday afternoon.  Pictured, left to right, are Aida Sopa, junior business finance and economics major; Jonathan Hartwell, sophomore business major; and Amanda Wiedner, senior biology and psychology major.

 

 

